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On Thursday, August 30th, the children will begin having rest and relaxation time as part of the daily routine.  Students will be able to look at a book quietly during this time.  Please feel free to send in something special that you would like your child to have to snuggle with during this time.  The stuffed animal or blanket should fit in their backpack, as they will be stored in there throughout the year.  We do ask that you wash these things regularly, in order to prevent the spread of germs.  No toys should be sent in for this time, just soft snugglies .
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